Dear [MPs Name] MP,
 
I believe that whistleblowers are vital in the reporting and correcting of wrongdoing and malpractice in both the private and public sectors.  
 
I am writing to you as a constituent to request that you support the All Party Parliamentary group for Whistleblowing (APPG). This APPG is committed to improving whistleblower protection for those who speak up and committed to ensuring that all allegations of wrongdoing are properly investigated and that those who try to retaliate or prevent scrutiny will be held to account. 
 
The Public Interest Disclosure Act 1998 is now 21 years old and has failed in its basic objective of protecting whistleblowers and the public. This is evidenced by the fact that fewer than 10% of whistleblowers bring successful claims in the employment tribunal and rarely is the original concern addressed.

The APPG’ report of June 2019 found that 78% of whistleblowers experienced retaliation from the organisation after they reported serious wrongdoing. Over 400 whistleblowers contributed to the call to evidence and 91.2% stated that their organisations did not follow appropriate whistleblowing procedure.  

The APPG is supporting the Bill for an Office of the Whistleblower and I would like you to invite you to support this Bill. 
 
Kind regards,



[Insert your address]

